
 

 

 

Monday 22nd June 2020 
 
Potential Summer holiday play provision 
 

The local authority is hoping to provide some provision for children to attend holiday clubs 
where they can safely play during the summer holiday. 
 

We have done our best to ensure our pupils have continued with their learning during the 
lockdown period.  However, we are also aware that the children have suffered socially and 
emotionally from not being able to see their friends as much or simply being outside and 
playing as easily.  
 

If you are interested in your child attending the summer holiday play clubs, please register 

your interest by contacting school as soon as possible and by Friday 26th June at the 
latest. 
 
We don’t have all the details as yet, but play settings will hopefully be local to St Clement 

& St James CE School.  Parents must register their interest as this will help the 
providers to plan accordingly.  
 

Details will appear in the newsletter in due course.  Please contact school if you think this 
is something you would like your child to access, particularly as we are seeing the 
lockdown and social distancing guidelines eased. 
 
This sounds like a great opportunity for the children. 
 
With best wishes 
 

 
 
 
Ellie Dowthwaite 
Head of school 
 
 


